
                       Page 1 of 8                 Exhibit U



. __ -'2:;_._ <Srej/t5~~C(? /~S&V 
_.______195 fi ~ 'r-CFcl'b" {j /' -7 A~_CJ ¥/ 

~e/IotpS .5/eJlP~ /;6 me ot.U N~/1..r' ___ _ 
;:J£SDC/,t9f/ON gORrei /7J~6 016/2._,--_ 

-----~--------------------

                       Page 2 of 8                 Exhibit U



-=r- Lq V'V' v VAu.;j ~ y.J ) Q s. 0 ~ 
JI.-'\. l~j ,:;) ic) ~o t A ~4- b : DO? I''\. 
~ec~~} ~rJ ~~Ov~ +~~ S-le(L"'LA?f+~k .. 
l+O\(Y\.eo'-Jl0V\e~~ baCt R--d I 

                       Page 3 of 8                 Exhibit U



To Whom It May Concern: 

On May 26, 2012 at 5:00 pm I resign from the OFSHA Board. 

T~:A~ __ _ 
Fred Coleman 
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Subject: AI Orth Resignation letter 
From: "Harper, Darren" <dharper@goflory.com> 
Date: 5/25/2012 9:26 PM 
To: mtbunch@dishmaiLnet 
CC: aorth@goflory.com 

Fred Coleman, 
With all the unrest between the two boards, I feel it's time for me to resign from the Homeowners Board. I think 
we tried to give a voice to the homeowners but it was not to be, all the work fell on deaf ears. Many thanks to all 
my fellow board members who worked so hard. 
Kind regards, 
AIOrth 

.. 

5/25/20128:2 
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May 23,2012 

Dear Homeowners 

With this notice I hereby resign my position as a member of the Sierra Park Homeowners' Association 
Homeowners Board. Based on legal advice, it is my understanding that the Board is not a legal entity 
with which I should continue my association. The details ofthis issue have been explained to all 
homeowners of Sierra Park in recent issues of the Sierra Park Homeowners' Association Newsletter. 

I remain loyal to the interests of the homeowners of Sierra Park. 

~cetely; 

~~ 
J. Ruth Dargitz ,,~ 
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To: Fred Coleman, President OFSHA 
OFSHA Board of Directors 

CC: Park Horne Owners 

From: Bill Ordwein 

Subject: My Resignation 

April 13,2012 

I am hereby notifying you of my resignation as a Director of the OFSHA Board. 

The results of OFSHA's attorney's interruption of the recall criteria in the by-laws and a 
subsequent 'loop-hole' was that if a Director received 17 or more 'Do Not Recall' votes 
that Director would not be recalled regardless of the number of received 'Do Recall' 
votes. 

The homeowners voted by a wide margin to recall all the OFSHA Directors (see below 
for vote results). It is clear that in light of the homeowners strong 'no confidence vote' 
that to continue as an OFSHA Director would be an indication of serving self and not the 
homeowner's interests. Therefore, I am acceding to the homeowner's wishes and 
resigning as a Director of the OFSHA effectively immediately. 

William (Bill) Ordwein 

Recall Election results 

Name Do Recall Do Not Recall 
Fred Coleman 98 49 
Larry Vaughn 96 51 
John Tenbrink 95 52 
Mike Ford 95 52 
Steve Wallace 94 53 
AIOrth 94 53 
Ruth Dargitz 93 54 
Jesse Worsham 92 55 
Bill Ordwein 82 65 
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